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Effective Monday, December 2, 2002 Pacer Stacktrain will open a new Container Yard in 
Atlanta. 
 
Morgan Southern 
2300 Jonesboro Rd, SE 
Atlanta, GA  30315 
 
Phone: 404-622-9997 
Hours: Monday thru Saturday  0700-2300 
 
Empty Container Termination: 
All empty 48' and 53' Pacer containers must terminate at this yard beginning Monday, 12/2. 
 
Please call the Atlanta Equipment Dispatch office at 877-816-1810 with any questions regarding 
this announcement. 
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